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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Barnhill, Amy D. <ABarnhill@chevron.com>
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 11:29 AM
To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Subject: [EXT] FW: Oil Based Mud Spill - CB SE 532/Patterson 257 - February 20, 2019
Attachments: CB SE 5 32 Fed Com 3 No 003H OBM Spill 02202019.pdf

Hello, 
   I believe this may have been sent to the wrong district, although it was sent to Mr. Bratcher, it 
was also sent to district 1.  Please forgive the oversight. 
 
Thank you, 
Amy Barnhill           
Waste and Water Specialist      
MCBU  
Office: 432-687-7108 
Cell: 432-940-8524 
E-Mail: ABarnhill@chevron.com    
#OurEnvironmentMatters 
 
 
From: DeLeon, Josepha  
Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2019 3:46 PM 
To: James Amos <jamos@blm.gov>; 'emnrd-ocd-district1spills@state.nm.us' <emnrd-ocd-district1spills@state.nm.us>; 
'Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD' <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us> 
Subject: Oil Based Mud Spill - CB SE 532/Patterson 257 - February 20, 2019 
 
Jim, as discussed attached is the C141 for the spill that occurred on February 20, 2019. 
 
Please note, the rig is still active at this site and estimated rig move will occurred approximately first or 
second week in April, 2019. 
 
 
Josie DeLeon, HES Specialist –  
Compliance Support – Environmental 
Chevron - MCBU 
(Carlsbad, Hobbs, Eunice, Vacuum, Buckeye Gas Plant) 
1616 W. Bender Blvd. 
Hobbs, NM  88240 
575-263-0424 
432-425-1528 - cell 
jdxd@chevron.com 
 


